
 
 
 
 
    ASME  PTC  19.1  COMMITTEE 
 
          TEST  UNCERTAINTY 
 
 
          JOIN  US! 
 
 
The Committee welcomes the application of qualified individuals to serve as 
Members of the Committee.  
 
Keep in mind that participation as Member of the Committee may involve 
travel to meetings and other expenses. Such expenses are the sole 
responsibility of the participant. In addition, Members participate as 
individual experts and not as representatives of their employers. It is 
expected that a Member will represent the general nature of his or her type 
of professional affiliation (i.e., manufacturer, user, etc).  
 
If you have questions and/or wish to apply for Membership on the 
Committee, please contact the Secretary, George Osolsobe at 
osolsobeg@asme.org 
 
Thank you for your interest in ASME Codes & Standards. 


